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Lawmakers continue to struggle at times with masks and social distancing, with
notoriously extroverted members having trouble resisting gathering in groups.

  

  

WASHINGTON, DC - Congress is experiencing a spike in COVID-19 cases among lawmakers
while doing exactly what Americans are being warned not to do for Thanksgiving this year:
gathering together after traveling from all over the country.

  

In the last week alone, seven members of Congress have tested positive for COVID-19 with
three others quarantining after exposure.

  

Read the full story here
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https://thehill.com/policy/healthcare/526607-capitols-covid-19-spike-could-be-bad-thanksgiving-preview

